
Labour Department’s occupational
health public talks cancelled

     In view of the latest COVID-19 situation, the Labour Department
announced today (January 20) that the occupational health public talks
entitled "Manual Handling Operation and Prevention of Back Injuries" on
January 27 at the Lecture Hall of the Hong Kong Space Museum and "Infection
Control in the Workplace" on February 7 at the Lecture Theatre of the Hong
Kong Central Library have been cancelled. Enrolled participants will be
informed of the cancellations individually.

http://www.government-world.com/labour-departments-occupational-health-public-talks-cancelled-2/
http://www.government-world.com/labour-departments-occupational-health-public-talks-cancelled-2/

